
 

 

 

 

 

20 May 2022 

Dear Applicant  

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Langley Mill Infant School.  

We are a positive and happy school community and are very proud of the welcoming ‘family’ 

atmosphere throughout the school. We’re also proud of the engaged, happy, motivated children and 

staff.  There is a strong culture of partnership and everyone is encouraged to make their own 

contribution to the school’s life and development which includes all staff, pupils, parents, Governors 

and the community.  

The efforts of the staff team have been instrumental in developing our success at all levels. They are 

professional, friendly, fully committed and determined to provide children with every opportunity to 

enjoy, and learn, from each day. 

As a school we are totally committed to building on the work that has already been done towards 

raising standards across all areas of the curriculum. We want our new Headteacher to add to the 

strength that already exists. We are looking for someone who can provide a high standard of 

leadership and vision to mould and shape the future of the school without losing the ethos that 

makes the school what it is. 

 If, having read this letter and the information enclosed with it, you think that you are the person to 

move the school forward we would be most interested to hear from you. The closing date for 

applications is 19th June 2022.  

We hope that you are interested in applying for the post of Headteacher and would be pleased to 

show you around the school if you would like a preliminary visit. 

 I look forward to receiving your application 

 Yours sincerely  

 

Cathie Hallsworth 

Chair of Governors 

 

Langley Mill Church of England (Controlled) Infant School and Nursery 
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